Cross Roads Baptist Church Reopening Plans

This coming Sunday (June 7), we will begin meeting again in the sanctuary for Sunday morning services at 10:30 a.m.

If you do not feel comfortable coming inside yet, for any reason, please use our drive-in option. There will be a designated parking area between the sanctuary and the pavilion for those wishing to stay in their vehicles. You will hear everything on your radio at 89.1 FM, just as you would if you were inside.

For those of you coming inside, the chairs have been spaced out to allow for appropriate distancing. Families may sit together, but we are asking families and individuals to maintain proper distance between each other. Feel free to wear whatever protective equipment you would like. We will provide hand sanitizer, but you will need to provide any other supplies that you would like to use.

We will not have Sunday School, Children's Church, or nursery services (or Sunday or Wednesday night services and activities) until it is feasible to do so.

The chapel building, kitchen, nursery, water fountain, and upstairs areas will be closed for the time being. The restrooms will be open, but if you need water to drink, we ask that you bring your own in a resealable container (to avoid spills).

We will not be using the hymnals or passing the offering plates at this time. There will be opportunities for touchless drop-off of offerings inside and outside.

Please be mindful to refrain from shaking hands and hugging just yet. We will certainly be glad to see each other, but we want to show love and care for one another by taking appropriate contact precautions.

We are asking parents to accompany their children to the restrooms, and for everyone to use the cans of disinfecting spray placed in the restrooms to lightly mist anything that you touch, in order to keep the restrooms as clean as possible.

We have procured a professional cleaning system to thoroughly clean and disinfect the sanctuary building between uses.

Last, but certainly not least, IF YOU ARE SICK, THINK YOU MIGHT BE SICK, HAVE A FEVER OR ANY RESPIRATORY, HEAD, OR STOMACH ISSUES, OR IF YOU HAVE ANY OTHER SIGNS OF ILLNESS, DO NOT COME TO CHURCH. We will miss you, but we want everyone to be safe and mindful of the health and well-being of others.

If you have any questions about these plans, please contact me or a deacon. We are always here for you. I have missed each one of you, and I look forward to seeing and worshiping with you soon.

John